
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
(By email) 
 

 
Our reference: MGLA170122-1504 

 
21 February 2022 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 12 January 2022. Your request has been considered under the Environmental Information 
regulations (EIR) 2004.   
 
You requested:   
 
I am trying to track down copies of two agreements that are mentioned on our title at London 
Docklands (the address of our office is 420 Manchester Road) as set out below: 
 

1. A Transfer dated 7 November 1983 made between (1) The Port of London Authority 
and (2) The London Docklands Development Corporation; and 

2. A Deed dated 20 July 1987 made between (1) The London Docklands Development 
Corporation (LDDC) (2) The Port of London Authority (PLA) and (3) South Dock 
Developments Limited (South Dock) 

 
Please find below / attached the information we hold within the scope of your request 

 
1. With regards to the Transfer dated 7 November 1983 made between (1) The Port of 

London Authority and (2) The London Docklands Development Corporation, please find 
attached a copy of the document we believe is this.  

 
2. With regards to the Deed dated 20 July 1987 made between (1) The London Docklands 

Development Corporation (LDDC) (2) The Port of London Authority (PLA) and (3) South 
Dock Developments Limited (South Dock), unfortunately we have not been able to discover 
this document within our records.   

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 



 

 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using 
the GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information   
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
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